
 Brandon Sexton Andy Paquette 

 Greg Bohling 

 
Page | 1 

 

 

Date: April 6, 2021 

RE: Game Day Requirements 

The purpose of this memo is to share with you the following requirements for all teams (home and 
away) for all games played in Auburn during the spring 2021 soccer season, If not otherwise specified 

here, Mass. OEEA guidelines, MYSA / MAYS guidelines, and/or municipal guidelines must be followed at 

all times. 

 Each player is allowed two (2) Adult spectators and siblings at the game 

 Every spectator must correctly wear a mask at all times at the field, from the time you leave 

your car until the time you return to your car. 

 Every family group must maintain a physical distance of at least six (6) feet from others. . 

It is recommended to bring your own chair. 

 Players must wear masks at all times, except when they are six (6) feet from others AND taking 

a “mask break”, eating, or drinking. The expectation is that the mask is worn properly during 

game play – over the ear masks, no gaiters, covering the nose and mouth 

 Coaches are required to wear masks/gaiters that cover the nose and mouth 

 Players are to be set up physically distant on the sidelines during games 

 All games played will be using the rules and requirements set by MYSA / MAYS. 

 Turf Fields (Auburn Middle School, Auburn High School and Pappas Recreation Complex) 

o Only water allowed for drinks, no food sports drinks coffee etc. 

o No benches, chairs or tents allowed 

o Spectators are not allowed inside fenced areas of the turf 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your opposing coach, Brandon 

(president@usauburn.com), Greg (vp@usauburn.com), or Andy (programs@usauburn.com). 

Thank You, 

 
President, United Soccer of Auburn COVID-19 Safety Officer, United Soccer of Auburn 

 
Vice President, United Soccer of Auburn 
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